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MDSL January 2014 Minutes

Call to Order

Meeting called to order at 7:35pm on January 9th of 2014.

Role Call of Officers



Members in Attendance: Shawn Watkins, Judy Holloway, Amy Watkins, Scott Kaifer, Scott Goble, Cristin Murray, Jay Dills, Amy Urffer, Mike Koval, James Smiley, Brian Wentz
Visitors:  Krissa Pecunes
Approval of previous meeting minutes
Motion made by Judy Holloway and seconded by Jay Dills to approve November minutes.  No meeting was held in December.  Motion passed 11-0.  
President (Amy Watkins) 
No report
Nominations were made for Uniform Coordinator, 4-12th IM Coordinator, Travel Coordinator and Treasurer.  The following members were nominated and voted in:

Amy Urffer-Uniform Coordinator

James Smiley-4th-12th IM Coordinator

Scott Kaifer-Travel Coordinator

Brian Wentz- Treasurer

Scott Goble was appointed as Clinician
Fields Coordinator (open)
4th-12th Intramural Coordinator (James Smiley) no report
Games Commissioner (Shawn Watkins) no report
Indoor Coordinator (open)
K-3rd Intramural Coordinator (Jay Dills)  
I would really like to get a date set for our committee to meet about IM regs/policies
Secretary (Judy Holloway) no report
Spring Soccer Coordinator (Cheikh Ndiaye) absent no report
Travel Coordinator (Scott Kaifer) no report
Travel Registrar (Vince McAleer) absent no report
Treasurer (Brian Wentz) 
Financials were presented.  Budget was presented for 2014.  It was proposed that we would lower registration rates for the IM leagues and that travel would get their spring tournament paid for; as opposed to lowering travel registration fees.    It was also proposed that we have a spring fundraiser to specifically cover travel tournaments and then still be able to lower travel registrations as well.   Brian Wentz made a motion that we accept the 2014 proposed budget as presented, with the qualifier that we will reduce the registration fee for travel 2014/2015 instead of paying for the 2014 spring travel tournament which has no impact on the overall budget.  Jay Dills seconded it.  Motion passed 11-0.
Uniform Coordinator (Amy Urffer) no report
Website Administrator (Amy Koval) absent no report
Past President (Mike Koval) no report
Public Relations (Nathan Murray) absent no report
Special Event Coordinator (Jay Dills)no report
Equipment Coordinator (Krissa Pecunes) no report
Appointed by Amy Watkins
Fundraiser Coordinator (Cristin Murray) 
2014 Fundraiser Needs-She wants to make sure that we have our small gaming license.  Will possibly upgrade to the license that allows unlimited raffles for one year.  Cost is $100.  
Spring Tournament Fundraiser

The on-line Spirit Shop made $61.50 

Soccer Clinician (Scott Goble)
Open Business- 
New Business- Mike Koval suggested that we request a sign advertising the Codorus Fields on the road to help people find our field.
Meeting Adjourned:   At 8:24 a motion was made by Shawn Watkins and seconded by Jay Dills.    
Next Meeting is Thursday, February 13th at 7:30pm at the Shrewsbury Elementary Science room  
